
 

 

 

23 May 2022 

Dear SACRE member 

We are writing to inform you that our final SACRE meeting this academic year will be at the next 
SACRE meeting on Thursday 30th June at: 
 

Gurdwara Baba Budha Ji, 
Miri Piri House, 
309-329 Haydn Road, 
Nottingham, 
NG5 1DG 

 

We thank Gurjeet for arranging this venue.  There is plenty of free on street parking right outside the 

Gurdwara. refreshments will be ready for 6pm.  Our various groups will meet to discuss the agenda from 

6.15 – 6.45p.m. The agenda is to follow.  

Our meeting will include receive a brief introduction to Sikhi and a tour of the Gurdwara.  As you maybe 

aware when we go into the darbar (the main hall of the gurdwara) we would normally wear modest 

clothing, remove our shoes and cover our heads with a scarf, bandana, shawl etc. Some head coverings will 

be available there if needed. No intoxicants/tobacco are permitted on site. 

If you are unable to make this meeting please remember that you can send a representative from the 

group you represent on SACRE.  We would plan to finish by 8.30 pm. 

 

 

 

 


